
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: January 13, 2017 
Subject: Recognition of Employee with 30 Years of Service with the District 
 
 
During the past year, one District employee reached the level of having been employed by the 
District for 30 years.  The employee and his hire date are listed below: 

  Karl B. Drew  January 12, 1987 

We will be presenting Karl with a certificate at the Board meeting.  


